
Dear valued EJ Victor Customer,

Due to COVID-19, some of our component suppliers have had to shut down. These factory

suspensions are affecting our supply chain and ability to produce orders.

At this time, please bear with us as completion dates may not be available on certain

orders & certain products.

Please check with your sales representative in another 1-2 weeks for specifics & to see if

there have been any changes.

We deeply apologize & greatly appreciate your patience for these unforeseen

circumstances.

Please stay safe.

Best Regards,

John H. Jokinen

EJ Victor
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